
SENATORS:
DON’T GET FOOLED AGAIN

Last year, President Obama’s Supreme Court 

nominee, Sonia Sotomayor, told you under 

oath that she supported Second Amendment 

rights. This year, Sotomayor ruled exactly 

the opposite.

Now another Obama nominee for the Supreme 

Court, Elena Kagan, is telling you exactly the 

same thing, using exactly the same words. But 

Kagan’s record demonstrates hostility toward 

Second Amendment rights. As a Supreme 

Court clerk, as a political appointee under 

President Clinton, and as U.S. Solicitor General, 

Elena Kagan has failed law-abiding gun owners. 

The Constitution deserves more than lip service.
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DEFEND FREEDOM.
Vote NO on Elena Kagan.

A message from the four million members of the National Rifle Association.


